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I hope the gov, and politicians of this great state, take
their hands out of the pockets of BIG farmers, poultry
and swine, and do the right thing,, NO TO THE HOG
FARMS ON THE BUFFALO !!!!!! for God sakes,, do the
right thing here... Voters have long memories !!!

Tim Crouch
A Voter, Strawberry Arkansas !!!
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